
S T E V E N S O N  B R I T A N N I A  S C H O O L  
I N V I T E S  Y O U  T O  A . . .  

Free Clothing and Toy
Exchange! 

Wednesday, June 6th  

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
(In the Library) 

Please send in gently new/used clothes 
(children and adult), shoes, purses, toys on 

or before Friday, June 1st at the school office. 
Please ensure clothes have been washed 

prior to donating. 

Items are free to take, regardless of a 
donation. 

First come, first served! 

Please contact Ms. Griffith or Ms. Wilson for 
more details.  


